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This November, Agoura Hills registered voters will have the
opportunity to elect three Members of the City Council.

Persons interested in running for City Council must be a resident of
Agoura Hills and a registered voter in the City at the time Nomination
Papers are issued and throughout the time the person is in office.

The Nomination Filing Period is scheduled to begin on Monday, July
16, 2018 and end on Friday, August 10, 2018. The nomination filing
period will be extended if any incumbent does not file by the August
10 deadline.

For more information or to make an appointment to pull nomination
papers, contact Kimberly M. Rodrigues, City Clerk, at (818) 597‐7303
or at krodrigues@ci.agoura‐hills.ca.us

Interested	in	running	for	the	
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